
BROOKFIELD ARTS COMMISSION 

MEETING MINUTES 

April 27, 2014 

 

PRESENT:  Mary Daniel, Emil McPadden, Betsy Scott, Chris Aher, Ann Amorossi 

 

TREASURER'S REPORT:  BAC - $1793.54 - FOA - $6114.73 

 

CORRESPONDENCE:  Mary received a lovely note from Bill Davidson thanking us for a 

wonderful film festival this year. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: FILM FESTIVAL WRAP UP:  We discussed which accounts we would pay 

the bills for the film festival.  We decided to pay the following bills with the town account for 

BAC: Rich Brotman, $85.00.  ETH - balance of $595.00. Costco bill for food, $323.09.  We also 

paid for the registration fee for Register.Com, web site provider - $38.00.  The bill for Magnolia 

Pictures will be paid also out of the town account when we have the final price. We used the 

FOA account for the following:  John Miller - $6.15 for doilies. Ann Amorossi, flowers, $23.97 

and $500.00 for Chris Aher Studio Productions. 

 

MURAL PROJECT: BENEFACTOR'S/VOLUNTEER'S RECEPTION:  Mary suggested that we 

could use the Craft Center for this...date to be determined. 

Ann informed us that we have a balance of $1180.01 in the mural account.  We should take care 

of the plaque before June.  Ann will contact Marian. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: Marian is organizing a new art show for the summer months featuring women 

artists in the area.  

 

STUDENT AWARD: the deadline for applications is May 3.  We have decided to meet at the 

Craft Center, Tuesday, May 13th at noon to review the applications for the scholarships. Please 

let Mary know if you will be able to attend.  We will meet in the weaving center.  At that 

meeting, we will determine how much to award depending on the quality of the applicants. 

 

RECEPTION FOR SCHOOL ART SHOW AT TOWN HALL:  It is May 8th, 4 to 7 pm.  It is 

important that we make an appearance so please try to attend. 

 

GLORIA LAPOSKA'S ART WORK:  Mary, Ann and Carmel will get together soon to come up 

with dates and a plan to set up this art show. 

 

We also discussed the possibility of having a fund raiser at the Craft Center featuring some of 

our films.  Mary also wanted to know if any of the board members would have time to take some 

of the mosaic mural prints and have them framed so that we may display them at this fund raiser 

and maybe promote sales of the prints. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: MAY 13 MEETING AT CRAFT CENTER TO DISCUSS SCHOLARSHIPS 

WILL BE OUR MAY MEETING. 


